Minutes of the Snowdrop Valley 2020 Committee Meeting held on Tuesday 15 September 2020 at 6.30pm in the Moorland Hall
Present: Committee members: Cllrs Eric Norman (Chair), John Anson and Roger Foxwell, Angela Edwards, Gill Langdon, Frank O’Neill, Sue White and Jim Winzer.
Non-committee members: Cllr Roger Webber and one member of the public
Cllr Norman opened the meeting at 6.30pm, and advised that the meeting was being recorded
9.1 Public Question Time: None present.
9.2 Apologies for absence: Parish Clerk Nic Kemp.
9.3 Declarations of Interest:
Mr Winzer – staff
Cllr Norman – owner of Rest and Be Thankful
9.4 Minutes of the Last Meeting and Outstanding Actions: Cllr Norman signed the minutes of the meeting held on 17 March 2020 as a true and accurate record.
9.5 To discuss continuation of the Snowdrop Valley Scheme: Options: Voluntary staff, charge for car parking and sell merchandise from market car park, taxi service, some staff to manage visitors for the safety of village, no buses, publicity on facebook and social media. Cllr Anson prop (Cllr Norman sec) confirming there will be no buses in 2021. Unanimously agreed. Decision for how to proceed deferred to November meeting. Mrs White stated even if scheme operates on voluntary basis, that someone must be responsible. Cllr Norman confirmed this would need to be discussed in November. Mrs Edwards pointed out the ground was becoming overgrown, and needed clearance. Volunteers needed for this.
9.6 If the event continues, size and coverage 2021: Covered under item 9.5.
9.7 Road closure: Already in place.
9.8 Other options and suggestions for 2021 including no coordinator and voluntary staff only: Covered under item 9.5.
9.9 Items for Next Agenda: None
9.10 Date of Next Meeting: Tuesday 17 November 2020 at 6.00pm
Cllr Norman closed the meeting at 7.00pm

